
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm        E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

November 4th          Family Newsletter  

Greywolf families, 

  Thank you families for attending conferences this week!  This time is so valuable as teachers 
share important information about student strengths and growth opportunities, and families 
share with us as well!  Please know you don’t have to wait for a formal conference to check in on 
your child’s progress throughout the year.  Our teachers love building relationships with families 
and are just an email or phone call away!   

Greywolf got a special surprise this week with winter beanies  
donated by the Seattle Kraken hockey team!  These couldn’t  
have been more timely since the weather has gone into full  
Winter mode!  Please be sure your child is wearing a coat and 
clothing appropriate for the weather because we do have outdoor 
recesses year-round.  

With snow on the horizon, it is important to know where to  
access information about late starts or  
closures due to inclement weather, as well 

as locations and times for when buses run on modified snow routes.  Those 
can be found here:  (click links) 

Thank you for your support of the PTA Jog-a-Thon!  Final donations were  
due today, stay tuned for the grand total to be announced in next week’s 
newsletter! 

~ Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal  

 Need A Winter Coat? 

Señora Lopez,  
360-582-3301 

jlopez@sequimschools.org 

¿Preguntas? 

Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org      ▪    PTA: www.greywolfPTA.com 

November 2022  

Monday Tuesday Wed Thurs. Friday 

7) 8) 

PTA  
Meeting 
6:45pm 
In-person or 
Zoom 

9) 10) 11) 
              NO 
           SCHOOL 
 

14) 15) 16) 17) 18) 

21) 22) 

Kindergarten 
Family Night 
5:30-6:30pm 

23) 

Early  
Release 
11:15am 

24) No School 25) 

No School 

Thanksgiving 
Break 

Scholastic Book Fair Week! 

Greywolf Holiday Bazaar Nov. 19th & 20th 10am-4pm 

If the jump straight from  
Summer to Winter has caught you  
off-guard and you don’t yet have a 
winter coat for your child for this 

year, please let us know!   

We have received a donation of many 
winter coats in sizes 6-10 and can call  

your child down to the office to  
pick out a coat!  

Mrs. Downs’ 2nd Grade 

https://www.sequimschools.org/departments/transportation___bus_routes
http://www.gwe.sequimschools.org
http://www.greywolfPTA.com
https://www.sequimschools.org/departments/transportation___bus_routes


 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org 

 

 
‘Tis the Season 

Greywolf PTA Annual Fundraisers  

 

Scholastic Book Fair & Holiday Bazaar 

The event that families and students LOVE! 

 Scholastic Book Fair: Nov. 14-18th 

 Greywolf Holiday Bazaar: Nov. 19th & 20th 

 

The Greywolf  
Family Handbook 
can answer most of  
your questions. 

 

Our school handbook 
is loaded  
with helpful   
information about 
our school policies and procedures. 
(Link) 

QUESTIONS? 

Help? Greywolf@sequimschools.org 

Amazon Shopper? 

Sign up at www.smile.amazon.com 

And select Greywolf PTA  
and a 0.05%  

portion of your purchase  

supports our PTA. 

Come see what PTA is all about! 
Tuesday, Nov. 8th at 6:45pm 

GWE Staff Lounge 

Click for the ZOOM Link  
or find on Facebook 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
mailto:mduchow@sequimschools.org
http://greywolfpta.com/home/fundraisers
http://greywolfpta.com/home/fundraisers
https://cdn5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1013707/File/Our%20School/ParentStudentHANDBOOKGWE2223.pdf
https://cdn5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1013707/File/Our School/ParentStudentHANDBOOKGWE2223.pdf
mailto:greywolf@sequimschools.org
https://cdn5-ss14.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1013707/File/Our School/ParentStudentHANDBOOKGWE2223.pdf
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88073174218?pwd=L0c4ejBaVWVrR0s0NXViK0d1dFdhdz09&fbclid=IwAR02sz-ibn5roU8vZWkBKcmNg22YHaQiPuVbVAlCJUVaI48k6v-DJAPa2HQ#success
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88073174218?pwd=L0c4ejBaVWVrR0s0NXViK0d1dFdhdz09&fbclid=IwAR02sz-ibn5roU8vZWkBKcmNg22YHaQiPuVbVAlCJUVaI48k6v-DJAPa2HQ#success


GWE Family Movie 

Night 

More details to 
come! 

November 22nd 

5:30-6:30pm 
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Questions? Contact Merrin Packer 
McKinney-Vento and Foster Care Liaison  

Sequim School District 
(360) 582-3251 (W)             (360) 477-9654 (C)  

mpacker@sequimschools.org 

503 N. Sequim Avenue 

https://lolalambchops.com/lightyear-kid-friendly-parents-guide/#:~:text=With a running time of,can be a little dark.
mailto:mpacker@sequimschools.org
mailto:mpacker@sequimschools.org?subject=Question%20about%20Foster%20Care%20Awareness



